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 Friday 9th June 2017 

Dear Parents,  
 
Sponsored Walk 
Thank you very much for all your support on the school sponsored walk. It was a fantastic 
day which everybody enjoyed. The weather was also kind to us. Pictures will follow shortly 
on the school website and Facebook. Sponsor money can now be brought in to the school 
office in clearly marked envelopes. We appreciate your efforts in gathering this…..every 
penny counts! Thank you. 
 
 
Reminder Penrith Kwik Cricket and Culgaith Cricket  
Please ensure your child has the following: 

 A small rucksack containing a waterproof coat, water bottle and healthy snacks. 

 Sunhat and sun cream or otherwise, as the weather forecast deems to be 
appropriate. 

 PE kit 

 Packed Lunch provided by Freda if your child usually has a school dinner.  
 
 
Temple Sowerby Kwik Cricket 
If your child has been selected to take part in the kwik cricket at Temple Sowerby cricket 
ground, please meet us there at 4.45pm. Your child will need school PE kit, water bottle 
and appropriate footwear.  
 
 
Class 1 trip – Trotters World 
As part of our animals topic we shall be visiting Trotters World for the day on Thursday 
22nd June. We shall leave at 9am and return to school for 3.30pm. We are asking for a £6 
donation per child towards the cost of the trip. Thanks to the friends for helping us reduce 
this. Please see permission slip attached.  
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

 
 
 

Nursery News 
 

Message from Karen Winder  
PRIZE BINGO & RAFFLE 
Crosby Ravensworth Village Hall 
Friday 16th June – 7.30pm 
Donations of prizes would be greatly received. Thank you. 
 
 
EGM Meeting  
Following on from our EGM last night, I have stepped down as chair of Lyvennet 
Nursery Group Committee. It was a difficult decision to make, but I felt that as with 
everything, everyone has to move on and the time was right for me to step down and let 
someone else take the reins. Also stepping down was Michelle Clark our Vice Chair, 
and Claire Kerr our Secretary. Therefore I would like to take this opportunity to welcome 
Sharon Thwaites to the position of Chair and Margaret Wilcox as Secretary. I wish 
Lyvennet Nursery Group, Staff and children all the best in the future.  
Thank you, Karen Winder. 

 
 

Message from Nursery 
The children have all been enthusiastic to tell us about their holidays over half term. 
They really enjoyed joining in with the school sponsored walk and having a picnic and 
play with some of the class 1 children. The Lyvennet Nursery committee and St 
Lawrence Church would like to express their thanks to the Friends of Crosby 
Ravensworth school for the food and plant donations following the May Fair, to those 
who donated baked goods and raffle prizes and all who supported and turned up for our 
Walk and Teas fundraiser on Sunday 14th May, £221.00 was raised in total.  Thanks 
also goes to the land owners allowing us to cross their land and leaving gates open for 
us.   The walks and teas was joint fundraiser with the church as we feel it's important to 
support causes within our own community, it's a great opportunity to work together.  The 
nursery children take part in JAM (Jesus and Me) once a month at the church, a 
morning of structured activities and stories.  The sessions are always a big hit with the 
children.   
Upcoming events – Pop in and Play on Wednesday 14th June and Bingo on Friday 16th 
June.  

 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

 
Message from Friends 
Crosby Ravensworth School 100 Club – there were 46 numbers in the May 
draw. 
1st:  £11.50 Neil Cruickshank Number 35 
2nd: £6.90  Lisa Wilkinson Number 1 
3rd:  £4.60  Jillian Hewitt  Number 40 
 
The next draw will be on Friday 16th June. 
 
There is a Friends meeting on Friday 16th June at 4.30pm at school. 
Everybody welcome.  

 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
  
Tuesday 13th June   Y5 & Y6 Kwik Cricket Penrith 
Wednesday 14th June  Temple Sowerby Cricket Tournament – After School 
Thursday 15th June   Y2 and Y3 Culgaith cricket 
Friday 16th June   Y6 Leavers’ Cathedral / Tullie House Visit  
Friday 16th June   Friends Meeting – 4.30pm at school  
Friday 16th June  Prize bingo – CRVH – 7.30pm (Nursery fundraising 

event)  
Thursday 22nd June Class 1 trip – Trotters World  
Saturday 24th June   MTB Challenge 
Tuesday 27th June   Warcop Netball Tournament – After school 
Thursday 29th June   Kings Meaburn Cup – After school  
Wednesday 5th July   Sports Day – reserve day 12th July  
Thursday 6th July   Transition Day  
Friday 7th July   Appleby Sports 
Monday 17th July   Prize Day  
 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

 
Slips 

 
Class 1 trip – Trotters World  
 
I give permission for my child/ren ……………………………………. To visit Trotters World 
on Thursday 22nd June.  
I enclose £6.00 towards the cost. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
 
 
 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday Cooking Club      Thursday Film Club  
 
Tuesday Outdoor games         Friday Bike Club    
 
Wednesday Football        
 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
                                    Week beginning: 12th June 2017  
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
 
 
 
Bike Club permission slip 
 
I give permission for my child / ren …………………………….. at bike club to go out on a 
supervised local bike ride. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………… 


